
uWIW
My name is Danya and I live at 570 
Wellington Street.

I do not support this current application.
I do not think that the proposed structure:
Is consistent with the heritage of the 
existing buildings surrounding Victoria Park
Is consistent with the height of the buildings 
immediately surrounding Victoria Park
Contributes to the atmosphere that 
currently exists in the immediate area 
around the Park




